Welcome New Students!

Dear Students,

We understand that starting a new journey can bring about many questions. Below are some
frequently asked questions that will help you navigate your new experience:

FAQs
1. What is the academic calendar?

The academic calendar outlines important dates including the start and end of classes, holidays,
and exam periods. You can find it on our website under the 'Academic Resources' section.

2. How do | access my student email?

Your student email can be accessed through the university's portal. Use your student ID to log in
and set up your account.

3. Where can I find information about housing?
4. What are the available student organizations?

We have numerous student organizations ranging from academic clubs to cultural societies. A
full list can be found in the 'Student Life' section of our website.

5. How do I register for classes?

Class registration is done through the university's online portal. Be sure to check your
registration dates and meet with an academic advisor if you have any questions.

6. Who do | contact for academic advising?

Your academic advisor can be found through the 'Advising' section of our website. Feel free to
reach out to them for guidance.

If you have any other questions or concerns, do not hesitate to reach out to our student services.
We are here to help!

Best regards,
The Student Services Team



